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An issue that GTSWCA receives consistent feedback on from members is the need for more workers in the sewer and watermain trades. We have been focusing on this issue by building partnerships with local organizations that recruit and promote careers in the skilled trades. One such organization is Building Up.
Building Up works with the Local 183 training centre to help stream new recruits into the ‘in demand’ training programs. Over the last five years they have been working with companies in the residential construction sector (primarily framing and bricklaying) and they are interested in expanding this into the infrastructure trades, given the growing demand for workers. 
To learn more about Building Up, you can visit their website at https://www.buildingup.ca/, or contact Marc Soberano (marc@buildingup.ca).  
If you have any questions, please contact Patrick McManus (905-629-7766 ext. 229 or patrick.mcmanus@gtswca.org). 
GTSWCA Working with ‘Building Up’ to Address Labour Supply Shortages








5045 Orbitor Drive, Unit 12, Suite 300, Mississauga, Ontario  L4W 4Y4 1      T. 905 629-7766  1     F.  905 629-0587 1      www.gtswca.org

